

CONTACT



785.677.5090



director@growsheridancounty.org



www.growsheridancounty.org



721 Main St PO Box 445 Hoxie, KS 67740

STAFF

Karl Pratt, Executive Director Kerissa Payne, Program Officer Sofia White, Special Projects Coordinator

BOARD

Jason Weimer, Chair
Danielle Schiltz, Vice Chair
Erik Gaede, Sec./Treasurer
Tyler Baker
Janelle Cooper
Sarah Dardis*
Tennille Giancola
Christy Preston
Nick Robben*
Misty Stewart

*Youth Ambassador Program High School Board Members

MATCH MONTH NOVEMBER 2025

Dear Friend,

We couldn't be more excited to take part in the Dane G. Hansen Foundation's annual Match Month Challenge campaign this year!

This is our 10th year to participate, and it is being made even sweeter by the fact that not only will the Hansen Foundation be providing matching funds (\$1:\$1 up to \$50k), but that the Patterson Family Foundation is also providing an additional \$100,000.00 in matching funds – this is your chance to TRIPLE your gift!

LET'S DO THE MATH

\$100,000 LOCAL CAMPAIGN GOAL

- + \$100,000 MATCH Patterson Family Foundation
- + \$50,000 MATCH Dane G. Hansen Foundation (DGH)
- + \$45,000 MATCH (DGH) for SCCF Operating Endowment Fund
- + \$ 5,000 MATCH (DGH) for SCCF Operating immediate needs

\$300,000 GRAND TOTAL

With both matching opportunities, we have set a goal of raising \$100k locally throughout the month of November 2025. Donations for the campaign will be accepted beginning November 1.

We hope you will help us reach this important fundraising goal as we work to build and provide resources for the betterment of Sheridan County for generations to come! We also hope you will join us for our all-day Match Month Kick-Off Reception from 7 a.m.-7 p.m. (come and go) on Monday, Nov. 3 at our office inside Bottle KAP Studios, 721 Main St, Hoxie. Enjoy complimentary refreshments and conversations with board members and staff throughout the day!

For your convenience, we have enclosed a giving form and return addressed envelope. We request donations be returned by December 5 to assist us in closing out the challenge before the holidays.

With gratitude, Karl Pratt Executive Director Donations may also be made online at www.gnwkcf.org/matchsccf.